
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 92.41% 

Sycamores – 96.00% 

Poplars – 89.33% 

Maples – 96.00% 

Elms – 97.67% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 99.09% 

 

Well done to Mrs Teer’s class! 

this week.  

Class News 

Seedlings – Seedlings have blown our socks off with their knowledge of the 

butterfly lifecycle, the retells of the Very Hungry Caterpillar and their 

marvellous maths work! Well done!  

Saplings – This week we have been thinking lots about how we can reduce, 

reuse and recycle and even learnt a song to help us remember!  

Sycamores – This week we have worked on our teamwork skills and 

communication. We gave each other instructions whilst taking on a 

blindfolded obstacle course.  

Poplars – This week we have been focussing on forgiveness and saying sorry. 

We had some super discussions. Well done!  

Maples – Maples have had an exciting, busy week with our amazing 

drumming performance and camp out. All of the children have done us 

proud.  

Elms – The highlight of our week has to be our camp! There were smiles, 

laughter and fun from the moment the flag was raised to claim camp as our 

own. The children will definitely sleep tonight after a late night, early morning 

and non-stop activities! I was blown away by the confidence, independence 

and resilience skills that every single member of the class showed! 

Hawthorns – This week we have worked really hard completing our 

assessments and have shown lots of progress. I am really proud of everyone’s 

achievements as we approach the end of Year 5.  

Chestnuts – In Science, we have been discussing what a healthy lifestyle 

looks like. In RE, we have talked about the Sacrament of the Sick and how it 

brings comfort and healing.  

 

What a fantastic week we’ve had. 

A huge well done to our Year 3 and Year 

4children who had their camp out this week 

and - for many – spent their first ever night 

away from a family member. It was fantastic 

and they had such a good time and did so 

many new things. A massive thank you to all of 

the staff who stayed overnight and then worked 

the next day with very little sleep -they really 

are absolutely dedicated to the children and 

make so much possible that other wise 

wouldn’t be.  

Well done to our girls’ football team who won 

the Northumberland Catholic School Cup this 

afternoon. That completes a league and cup 

double – the biggest achievement of our school 

so far. Howay the lasses! Mr Moran. 

 

 


